
It is the intent of the City to continue a systematic and prioritized program of rehabilitating its aging 
sanitary sewer collection system. The Friendship Street sewer was identified as a high priority for 
replacement as a result of a CCTV inspection that identified approximately 250 feet of sewer in poor 
condition. The project has replaced over 1,200 feet of 8” and 12” sanitary sewer, associated manholes 
and service laterals, and upgraded portions of the drainage and water infrastructure as required. 
Construction was initiated in October, 2015 and was substantially complete in January, 2016. The final 
restoration is ongoing and is scheduled for completion in April. 


